
Boys’ East Riding Football League  

versus Penshurst & Skirlaugh  

Monday 31st March 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
Our Year Five boys kicked off their East Riding Football League campaign against 

two very evenly matched teams. In games which could have gone either way, our 

boys did well to pick up two draws and unlucky to fall to two defeats from our four 

fixtures, but, at the same time, could easily have picked up more points with a bit 

more luck on our side. There are still two more fixtures remaining after the 

Easter break and, if the boys can continue to show the same level of skill, attitude 

and determination, they can still be in with a chance of reaching the finals event 

to be held at the end of the Summer Term. Keep up the brilliant effort, boys! 

 
 


